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Transcript

	
						April 19th 1939



Mr. T.J.M. Sheehy,

[redacted]


Dear Tom,
	Enclosed find a copy of what appeared in the “Economist”
on the I.R.A. activities.  I apologise for the delay but I had
some difficulty in finding out the exact date and then getting
a copy. I await with interest the result of your efforts to
recruit members by door-to-door visiting. Let me know if you
want any help about it at any time.
	By the way has McSwiney been in touch with you at all
about getting some names for the Hackney district?

			All the best.

					Yours sincerely,


					Organising Secretary of the
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League.

